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28 January 2021 
 
 
Bastien Wallace  
General Manager of Public Affairs – Bicycle NSW 
By email bastien.wallace@bicyclensw.org.au 
 
 
 
Dear Bastien 
 

New cycleways on Oxford, Liverpool and College Streets 
 
I refer to your letter supporting the City of Sydney’s proposal to build cycleways along Oxford, 
Liverpool and College Streets. Thank you for your positive feedback. 
 
In your submission you asked for the Oxford Street cycleway to be extended from Taylor Square to 
connect with the shared path in Paddington. City staff are currently investigating this while also 
supporting businesses and maintaining access for local traffic. 
 
I have asked City staff to consider your letter as a submission and keep you updated on the final 
design. 
 
If you would like to speak with a Council officer about the proposals, you can contact Craig Ryan, 
Senior Community Engagement Coordinator, on 9265 9333 or at cryan@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Clover Moore 
Lord Mayor of Sydney 
 
 


